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STUDENTS PRESENTED WITH 
PRINCIPAL’S SPECIAL AWARD  
On Thursday 20 June students’ achievements were celebrated at the half-termly ‘Red 
Carpet’ event.  The Principal’s special award is given for successes in various 
activities.  
 
All the students receive 25 praise points for this award.  A full list of awardees can be 
viewed on page 3. 

STUDENTS RECEIVE VALUES AWARDS 
The following students have received Values Awards within Collingwood College 
for their actions around school.  Well done to these students!  
 

Achievement: Chloe Smith (7B), Toby Hazell (7A), Zoe Bernard (7B), 
HenryJames Mather (8I), Darshan Sandhu (8C), Hope Stracey (9D),  
Grace Auton (8C), Ellie Ray (8E), Tsz Shun (8C), Lily Birks (8C),  
Berk Irmanov (8B), Kaden Holsburt (8A), Teddy Savill (8B), Sophie Inwood (8A),  
Daniel Ospina (9B), Megan Bennett (9B) and Fin Davie (9A) 
 

Aspiration: Tharani Dhanagodeeswaran (7I), Jessica Faulkner (7I), Harry Ledgard (7I), Maya Rao (7I),  
Declan Roberts (7I), Srivatsan Sriram (7I), Boris Stoilov (7I), Hollie Lewin (7C), Annie Reppel (8I),  
Austin Northcote (8I) and Syd Thomas (8I) 
 

Inclusiveness: Sadia Rahman (8I), Annie Reppel (8I) and Rigo Kan (9B) 
 

Integrity: Isla Costello (8B), Sally Grove (8B), Jamie Loughrey (8H), Annabelle Preston (8D) and  
Lotti Kovacs (8F) 
 

Perseverance: Joseph Hancock (7K), Sally Grove (8B), Arisha Ahmed (8I), Imogen Leney (8B),  
Lillyan Turner (8B), Chloe Hampton (8B) and Andrew Woolley (9C) 
 

Special shout out to Sally Grove and Annie Reppel who received two values award cards this cycle!  
 

Mrs Valu - Acting Assistant Principal / Head of Performing Arts 
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Thursday 27 June: Class of 2024 Assembly, 8.25am until 10.00am 
 Science Residential Trip Parents’ Meeting, 6.00pm until 7.00pm, Kingston Theatre 
 Year 11 Prom, 7.30pm until 11.00pm, Lakeside Country Club 
 
Friday 28 June: Year 13 Leavers’ Assembly, 10.00am until 11.30am, Sixth Form Common Room 
 
Tuesday 2 July: Year 7 Induction Day 
 New Year 7 Parents’ Information Evening, 6.00pm until 7.00pm, Kingston Theatre 
 
Thursday 4 July-  
Friday 5 July: Personal Development Days 
 
Saturday 6 July- 
Sunday 7 July: Year 9 Bronze Qualifying Expedition, Surrey Hills 
 
Monday 8 July: Reports to Parents 
 
Tuesday 9 July: CAPA Faculty Presentation Evening, 7.30pm until 10.00pm, Kingston Theatre 
 
Thursday 11 July: Summer Showcase, 7.00pm until 9.00pm, Kingston Theatre 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY - DON’T MISS OUT! 

We are beginning to see more students in first aid suffering with Hay Fever.  
  
Please Note – We do not supply antihistamines in College. 
  
If your child suffers from Hay Fever, can you please ensure that they take their medication before 
coming to College.  We can, however, hold your child’s own medication in College.  Please hand in 
to Barossa or Kingston Reception along with a completed Parental Agreement to Administer 
Medication form, which can be found on Edulink – Noticeboard – Forms. 
  
Many thanks.     
 

Barossa Office 

DOES YOUR CHILD SUFFER FROM HAY FEVER? 

As the weather is now warming up, please could you remind your child to bring in a full water bottle 
which can be refilled onsite during the school day.  
 
Many thanks. 
 

Barossa and Kingston Reception 

WATER BOTTLES 
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PRINCIPAL’S AWARDEES - JUNE 2024 

Name Form Reason 

Emily-Mae Hodgson 7A For her success as part of the Year 7 Netball Team 

Lottie Cook 7B For her success as part of the Year 7 Netball Team 

Maya Chana 7C 
For achieving a black belt in Karate.  Maya has been training for 6 
years showing dedication, commitment and perseverance. 

Daphne Hood 7C For her success as part of the Year 7 Netball Team 

Harriet Andrew 7D For her success as part of the Year 7 Netball Team 

Madison Lesser 7E For her success as part of the Year 7 Netball Team 

Elsa Tansiri 7E For her success as part of the Year 7 Netball Team 

Philippa Yuen 7E For her success as part of the Year 7 Netball Team 

Ethan Hadlington 7F 
For representing Collingwood and coming 5th in the Surrey and 
Sussex Schools Combined Open Athletics competition competing in 4 
events (shot putt, 75 m hurdles, long jump and 800 m) 

Daniel Peacock 7F 
For representing Collingwood and coming 5th in the Surrey and 
Sussex Schools Combined Open Athletics competition competing in 4 
events (shot putt, 75 m hurdles, long jump and 800 m) 

Chloe Marshall 7G For her success as part of the Year 7 Netball Team 

Angelie Garcia 7K For her success as part of the Year 7 Netball Team 

Freya Langford 7K For her success as part of the Year 7 Netball Team 

Kendra Belchamber 8D For passing her Grade 4 Music Theory exam with a merit 

Harley Coster 9H 
For winning the under 17's water ski jumping tournament in Florida 
competing against other countries. 

Evie Currey 9I 
For receiving a ‘highly commended’ special recognition awarded to just 
42 out of 500 submissions for her play Skan-Quay Secondary 

Ellie Jones 10C For assisting at the Primary Debate Training Day 

Owen Fitzpatrick 10H 
For supporting and assisting a fellow student who became unwell on 
the way home 

Jay Harindranath 10I For assisting at the Primary Debate Training Day 

Sebastian Beamish 10I For assisting at the Primary Debate Training Day 

Bethan Wood 10J 
For her amazing leadership and organisational skills at the Debate 
Training Day 
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On Wednesday 19 June a group of 
Year 10 students had the pleasure of 
visiting the University of Surrey to 
gain an insight into what Higher 
Education was like. 
 

They departed for Guildford at 9.15am and were greeted at the 
campus by some of the Student Ambassadors.  They were then 
taken to a very modern classroom to be welcomed and an 
introduction of the day was given. 

 
The first session was all about Information, 
advice and guidance of being a student. They 
learnt about the different types of university, the 
financial side of studying and all the things that 
they could expect if they went to university. 
 

This was followed by a Sociolinguistics session 
in a Lecture Theatre by a Doctor of Languages 
at the University. She talked about ‘contact’ 
languages and how they have changed over 
time. Our students seemed fascinated by the 
lesson and really engaged with the questions 
that were given. 

 
Next it was lunch time where 
the students were given a 
packed lunch and ate the food 
in one of the many eateries at 
the University. 
 

Following lunch, the students got some fresh 
air and were taken on a campus tour. They 
visited many different buildings including the 
huge library, the Students Union and the 
many different study rooms. 
 
The final session of the day was a Psychology taster 
session. Again, the students did the College proud 
and really engaged in the activities that were provided 
for them. 
 
 

Mrs Daniel - More Able Co-ordinator / PE Department 

YEAR 10 STUDENTS VISIT THE UNIVERSITY 
OF SURREY 

“The taster lessons were very 
useful/relevant but also really 
interesting. The tour was useful to 
understand what student life 
could be like.” 

“I really liked the tour and 
student life talk. The taster 
sessions were interesting, and 
I know that there is obviously 
limited time but I wish there 
was another one.” 

“I now feel more 
knowledgeable 
about uni life.” 

“Very informative and 
made me understand 
university more.” 

“Got to know more 
about cost and 
student life and all 
the opportunities I 
could have.” 

“I liked the taster 
sessions as they 
were informative 
and interactive.” 



Fully qualified, local electrician; been in the trade for over 30 years.  All 
electrical work undertaken - fuse board upgrades, extra sockets and lights, 

electrical safety checks, etc.  No job too small. 
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EXAM CERTIFICATES 
Exam certificate postage payment is available on ParentPay.  Please ensure payment is made as 
soon as possible to ensure your child receives their exam certificates for the summer 2024 season.  
This is of particular importance for those students in Years 11 and 13 who are leaving the College.   
 
To avoid certificates being lost in transit or left crumpled at the bottom of a school bag, we 
encourage payment to be made for Years 9 and 10 too.   
 
For those that make payment for postage, exam certificates are usually despatched in December 
using Royal Mail’s ‘Signed For’ service.   
 
Certificates will be required by future employers and further education institutes.  If you do not have 
your certificates when you need them in later life, the exam boards can provide a replacement 
statement of results but it is very costly. 
 

Collingwood Exams Team 

PLEA FROM THE PE DEPARTMENT ... 

If you have any old PE Kits or trainers you would like to donate, please drop off to any reception 
between the hours of 8.00am and 3.00pm Monday to Friday.  Many thanks for your support. 

https://www.weautomate.co.uk/


ATTENDANCE - LEAVE OF ABSENCE/
HOLIDAY REQUESTS  

Just to remind parents/carers that if they take their children out of school without authority, they will 
be liable to receive a penalty notice.  Currently the amount payable under a penalty notice is £60.00 
per parent/carer per child if paid within 21 days.  Thereafter the amount increases to £120.00 if paid 
between 21 and 28 days.  If the penalty notice remains unpaid after 28 days, the Local Authority will 
consider a prosecution in the Magistrates Court.  Please note that penalty notices are issued per 
parent/carer per child so a family of two parents and two children will receive 4 penalty notices. 

Overdue Books/DVDs 
 
Please can you encourage your son/daughter to return any overdue library books/DVDs as soon as 
possible to avoid possible behaviour points.  If you have any issues. please email: 
s.blay@collingwood.surrey.sch.uk.  Many thanks. 
 
Opening Hours 
 
The Library is open from 8.00am until 4.00pm every day. 
 
Reading Club 
 
The Reading Club takes place every Thursday after school. 

LIBRARY INFORMATION 
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PLEA FROM THE ART DEPARTMENT ... 
The Art Department would be very grateful for any newspaper donations - used to make papier 
mâché.  Their supply is diminishing and they would like to replenish it.   
 
If you have any newspapers to donate, please drop off at any reception between the hours of 
8.00am and 3.00pm Monday to Friday.  Many thanks for your support. 
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